Dear Commissioners,

We are writing to share our support for the grant to install a solar project at the
Leelanau County Government Center. “Clean and green” is absolutely the way we
want to go, in this spectacularly beautiful county we share.

Choosing the Government Center site means everyone who stops into the Center
for any purpose will see evidence that the County Commission is working together
to create a better energy future for the citizens of Leelanau County.

Bringing some of our tax dollars back home for a change is another benefit. Last
year, 80% of all new energy construction in the United States was clean energy.

Using grant monies to help bring our energy future up to speed is a win-win for
Leelanau County.

Please support the grant.

Sincerely,

Nancy and Terry Flanagan
8450 S. Lake Shore Drive
Cedar, M. 49621

flanag35@gmail.com



